
 
 

 
 
September 20, 2024 
 
 
To Association Fleet Sisters and Brothers: 
 
We are pleased to announce the Association has reached a Tentative 
Agreement with American Airlines regarding the economic-only contract 
extension proposal discussed over the past thirty days. Association 
leadership, along with the Fleet Negotiation Committee, have tentatively 
approved an agreement which will provide our members with significant 
wage increases comparable to the industry. Please review the attached 
wage chart which includes Crew Chief and CCC premiums. 
 
 The next step in the process is for Negotiation Committee members to 
schedule in-person meetings to provide the opportunity for members to ask 
questions and receive information prior to the ratification vote. Details on the 
schedule and balloting process for ratification will be available once 
arrangements are finalized.  
 
Once again, we want to thank our members for their patience as we 
navigated through this process and more importantly, for your continued 
unity. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
Association Fleet Negotiation Committee 
 


